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We live in a world

HAPPY IS THE MAN WHO FINDS Wherle Vée (‘;‘re_th
WISDOM, AND THE MAN WHO  [RAShGaa L

GAINS UNDERSTANDING. information and where
we can discover much

about everything. Just
getting information will
not make us wise.
Wisdom is about
discerning what to do
with what we know. In
biblical terms, it is to
do with putting biblical principles into practice. God will give
us this wisdom if we are willing to put it into practice.
Getting knowledge is good but being wise is an even greater
blessing!

PROVERBS 3:13

Wisdom
“.....It cannot be gotten for gold, neither shall silver be
weighed for the price thereof.” Job 28:15

FAMILIES TO.PRAY FOR THIS WEEK
O’Reilly ~ Parker ~ Port ~ Roberts




Parents and friends are welcome to come |Dates to be confirmed for:
along and enjoy this afternoon with us and | e Dedication Night
cheer on the students! All visitors to the
pool will be required to follow the pools 22 Feb  Swimming Sports
COVID safe requirements. Clarification has |23 Feb Secondary Swimming
been provided from the pool management |2 Mar Secondary Swimming
and they require anyone attending the 8 Mar Primary Swimming
facility who is 18 years or older to provide |14 Mar Labour Day Public
evidence of double vaccination. Holiday - NO SCHOOL
15 Mar Primary Swimming
Students will be taken to the Harcourt 22 Mar Primary Swimming
Swimming Pool by Olivet school buses and |29 Mar Primary Swimming

will arrive at approximately 12.45pm, to 31 Mar Compulsory Parent
commence at 1pm. All students are to Teacher Interviews
wear summer uniform for the day. 4 Apr End of Term Excursions
5 Apr Primary Swimming

We expect to be finished around 2.30pm. |8 Apr Last day of Term 1
Students can either leave with their
families or return back to school to go on * Due to Covid-19, these activities
the school bus home as normal. Thank you may be subject to change.

to those who have already let us know if
you will be taking your child/ren home
from the pool or if they will need to go on the school bus as normal. If you
haven’t yet, could you please let the office know so we can make arrangements
with the bus drivers.

forward to a fun afternoon!

OON PICK-UP
are reminded that the school must be advised if your child’s normal
ool pick-up/bus travel has changed for the day. This is for children’s

ENCOURAGING...EQUIPPING...



Secondary Students have
made a great start to Food
Technology, creating
some food fit for
entertainment, including
sushil

o The Prep-Grade Class
had some fun today
running Luge races by

racing Lego people in
ice cubes down a
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CASTLEMAINE

FREE BASKETBALL SKILL SESSIONS FOR KIDS

BOYS & GIRLS AGED 7+
WEDNESDAY 5.30PM-56.30PM
DURING SCHOOL TERM.

PARENTS WHO ARE INTERESTED IN COACHING
ARE ENCOURAGED TO JOIN IN.

CASTLEMAINE JUNIOR
BASKETBALL SUMMER 2022

BOYS U12, U14,
& GIRLS U1e & U18

REGISTRATIONS NOW OPEN!

More info via TeamApp.com, search "Castlemaine Basketball"

X

Player must gtill be under the age of their playing group by the 31st December, 2022,
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